
I wish to thank Father Peter, the faculty, staff, and entire parent community for their  
remarkable support over the past month. I have been immensely humbled by the

response to my resignation announcement, and I am grateful to all who have reached
out in a myriad of ways with their thoughtful messages. My family and I are excited
to remain part of the St. Augustine School community, and I am eager to continue

furthering our school's mission in the years ahead.



I look forward to seeing you at our State of the School on Thursday, June 9th 
 beginning at 6:30pm. Please note the date change due to a scheduling conflict. 

All  are welcome, and all are encouraged to attend.



With Christ, the true leader of our school, as our guide, let's keep forming saints and
scholars - together! 



God bless.

MESSAGE FROM MR. DALEY



J M J



WEEKLY
NEWSLETTER
May 13, 2022

Students completed their third and final

round of MAP testing this week!

We enjoyed a wonderful Walk-a-thon on a

picture-perfect day! Thank you to everyone

for participating.

Our new St. Julie's House playgound was

officially installed - come check it out!

THE WEEK IT WAS

Our Lady of Fatima’s Feast Day was this Friday, May 13th.

This Feast Day commemorates the Blessed Mother's

apparitions to three shepherd children in Fatima, Portugal

during World War I.

Our Lady shared a message of peace and encouraged

everyone to pray the rosary.

The apparitions were corroborated by the famous Miracle

of the Sun in 1917. 

SAINT OF THE WEEK

J M J

WHAT'S NEXT:

Our Lady of

Fatima

Monday, May 16th -
St. Julie's House Playground Blessing

Thursday, May 27th – 
Ascension Thursday Mass

Monday, May 30th -
Memorial Day - No School 

Tues-Fri, May 31-June 3 - 
8th Grade Graduation Week 

Tuesday, May 31st – 
Pregnancy Care Center Baby Clothing

Drive (more info to come)

Friday, June 3rd -
8th Grade Graduation

Thursday, June 9th -
State of the School

Download Our App! 
Use the following link on your

mobile device
(https://a3a.me/staugustinesc
hool) or scan the QR code to

download our school app!

https://a3a.me/staugustineschool


Happy Nurse's Appreciation

Week to Nurse Julie and 

Jen!
1st Grade had a blast at

 

the Walk-a-thon! 

  Mr. Topor & Mr. Fitzgerald had a great time too!

State of the School – Please note that the date of the


State of the School has been moved to Thursday, June


9th at 6:30pm in the gymnasium.  All are welcome and


encouraged to attend!

Walk-a-thon Thank You! – Thank you to our Walk-a-


thon Committee for all of their hard work planning the


event, and thank you to all who supported our school!


 Final fundraising results, along with the "Rule the


School" class winner, will be announced on Monday.

Early Childhood Playground – After Morning Prayer on

Monday, Father Peter will be blessing our new


playground! Light refreshments will be available.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

SCENES FROM THE WEEK

Pray
er 

Inten
tions

For the health and safety of

our entire school community


 this year...



For the people of Ukraine and

for a peaceful resolution to the

current conflict…



For Nick Theodore, brother of
Ms. Theodore, that God will

bless him with his mercy and


healing…



St. Augustine and St. Julie,
Pray for Us!

Saturday - 4:00pm
Sunday - 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:30am, 5:30pm

We hope to see you there! 

ST. AUGUSTINE MASS TIMES


